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Attendance last week: 
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Baby News!  

Statutory Assessments  

Non-uniform Day for Ukraine 

Over the next few weeks, lots of our children will be completing their statutory assess-
ments. From Monday, Year 2 pupils will begin their SATs; these will be completed in 
small groups over the next couple of weeks. Year 6 pupils will take their SATs tests next 
week too. It is essential that all Year 6 children are in school each day next week as they 
only have one opportunity to complete the tests. Please keep our Year 2 and Year 6 
children in our thoughts and prayers. I’m sure their hard work and commitment to 
learning will pay dividends.   
 
In June, our Year 1 children will complete a Phonics Screening Check and Year 4 pupils 
will sit a Multiplications Check.  

Unfortunately, the situation in Ukraine does not 
appear to be nearing a resolution. As such we will 
continue to support our Ukrainian brothers and 
sisters through CAFOD’s Ukraine Humanitarian 
Appeal with your help. Next Friday will be a non-
uniform day in return for £2. If your child can 
wear an item of clothing that is white to symbolise 
peace, this would be greatly appreciated. All dona-
tions will be presented to CAFOD. Thank you so 
much for supporting this cause.  (Year 6 your pyja-
ma day will continue to go ahead as planned; how-
ever, if you are able to donate £2, this will be most 
welcomed).  

For advice on how to talk to your 
child about the events in 
Ukraine, please see the News-
letter from Friday 4th March.  

Word of the Week 

The Word of the Week for 
next week is Vocation, which 
will form the basis of our acts 
of collective worship through-
out the week.  

Year Group Mass 

Year 5 will celebrate Mass 
next week in church. Parents 
and parishioners are most 
welcome to join us. Mass will 
begin at 9.30am.   

Mrs Wood, our Year 6 TA and Lay Chaplain, gave birth to a healthy 
baby girl on Tuesday. We welcome to the world Eden Oliva. I’m 
delighted to report that Mum and baby are both doing well. Con-
gratulations to the Wood family.  


